
Top  gaming  companies  not
generous  to  presidential
candidates
By Ben Botkin, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Nevada’s largest gaming companies so far haven’t given heavily
to presidential candidates or the political action committees
that support them, Federal Election Commission filings show.

Records  show  just  a  smattering  of  relatively  minor
contributions to back presidential candidates, most of them
candidates who have since dropped out of the race, including
Republicans Carly Fiorina and Chris Christie.

So  far,  the  gaming  industry’s  giving  to  presidential
candidates  and  super  PACs  is  low-profile,  reaching  only
$113,261.
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